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I am running again and seeking re-election for the position of Northern Regional Councilor. I have 

gained a great deal of understanding from my role on Council during the 2020-22 term and from my 

many years as a volunteer with the Kapuskasing/Porcupine, Algoma and North Bay Chapters. 

 

During this current term on Council, I have been involved with the following committees: 

• Finance Audit Committee, Volunteer Leadership Committee, HR; Joint Relation Committee, 

Licensing Committee and Governance/Nominating Committee (GNC) 

 

PEO is facing calls for changes:  

1. The licensing processes must be streamlined. The revised procedures must be clearly 

documented and based on consultation with the Public and stakeholders. This is the only way to 

ensure that the process gets modernized to include all discipline, simplified and accountabilities 

for both the applicant and PEO are clearly identified to achieve the goal of reducing the time 

required to obtain a license. 

2. I do believe that we need to continue to make changes to address recommendations that have 

been presented through the recent external reviews. This is being achieved by the work 

currently being performed by the GNC and Regulatory/Licensing/Nominating Committee. 

3. The creation of key performance indicators to measure our performance and progress as a 

regulator. The indicators will help PEO better focus on “outcome” and “results”. 

4. To continue to push for the conversion of paper form to electronic format to reduce the level of 

effort-hours required to execute tasks. 

 

I want to continue to elevate the engineering profession not only for us but also for future generations to 

stop the ongoing erosion. This is why I am running in this election. 

 

Please vote and encourage your fellow engineers to do so as well.  

  

Thank you for your support. 

 

Luc R Roberge, P.Eng., FCE 

Candidate for Northern Regional Councilor 

 

lroberge3@cogeco.ca 
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